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Stripe Inc. 
510 Townsend Street 
San Francisco, CA 94103 

June 25, 2020 
 
Hon. Emily Beach, Chair 
San Mateo County Transportation Authority 
1250 San Carlos Avenue 
San Carlos, CA 94070 
 
RE: City of South San Francisco Ferry Project  
 
Dear Chair Beach and Members of the Board of Directors,  
 
Stripe respectfully urges the Board to approve the City of South San Francisco’s request for matching funding to 
prepare a feasibility study and preliminary design work for the expansion of South San Francisco ferry service.   
 
Stripe is a technology company that builds economic infrastructure for the internet. Businesses of every 
size—from new startups to public companies—use our software to accept payments and manage their 
businesses online.   
 
As you may be aware, we announced last year that we will be moving our company headquarters from San 
Francisco to South San Francisco and calling Oyster Point our new home.  A key factor driving this decision was 
the proximity to the Oyster Point Marina, existing WETA ferry service, and the ability to provide direct 
employer-sponsored ferry service between South City and San Francisco.   Our employees see ferry service as a 
highly desirable mode of transportation to commute into South San Francisco and Stripe is committed to 
ensuring a variety of sustainable commuting options. 
 
The City of South San Francisco has been at the forefront of expanding ferry service to San Mateo County. 
Through thoughtful and responsible land use planning focused east of US 101, this area continues to grow, with 
thousands of new biotechnology and tech jobs expected within the next few years.  
 
Stripe continues working closely with the City of South San Francisco to keep our transition moving forward and 
we look forward to calling San Mateo County home.  We urge the board to approve this funding.  Thank you for 
your consideration of this request. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carmela Clendening 
Head of US State & Local Public Policy, Stripe 
 
 
CC: Mike Futrell, City Manager, City of South San Francisco 




